From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca on behalf of Robyn McKibbon

To: Brock Clerks

Subject: National Hunger Action Month

Date: July 13, 2021 2:17:44 PM

Good afternoon,

Feed the Need in Durham wishes to request consideration of proclamation to recognize the month of September 2021 as National Hunger Action Month. Whereas it is appropriate that a month be set apart each year for the direction of our thoughts and actions to the health and well-being of our fellow Canadians/Durham residents who face food insecurity.

Thank you Robyn McKibbon

Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/proclamations.aspx

This email was sent to you by Robyn McKibbon > through through https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.